
Dec. 15, 1965 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora, 
 
Thank you very much for your letter of Nov. 23, Dec. 7, the corrected copy of your 
article, and the new [...il·legible]. I will certainly ask my publisher to send you a 
complimentary copy of my anthology. 
 
I have a problem I hope you will appreciate. My anthology will be called Wittgenstein: 
The Man and His Philosophy; a third of which will be on ‘the man’, two third on ‘his 
philosophy’. Now, the 1st part includes biographical writing by his friends and students. 
Your article cannot be placed in the 1st part. Although I value your article for its intrinsic, 
and historical value, it seems inappropriate to place it in the 2nd part since you control 
that the article is not on Wittgenstein’s philosophy. Now you see the dilemma I am in. 
 
Do you have any suggestions? Two possibilities come to my mind; (1) publish it in the 
2nd part anyway. (2) Would you kindly consider writing a new article on his philosophy 
in light of of his posthumous works and notes? If you choose to do this you will receive 
at least $50 royalty upon publication. You will probably get a lot more depending on the 
amount of money which will be at my disposal after all permission fees are paid to the 
various publishers of the articles I am including.  
 
Personally I would like to see you write a new article. Nevertheless, any suggestions 
you may have would be most welcome. 
 
Thank you again and seasons Greetings! 
 
Cordially yours, 
 
K.T. Fann 
2560 Campus Rd. 
Dept. of Philosophy 
Univ. of Hawaii 
Honolulu, Hawaii 
 
 


